From: Peter Daszak

To: Degrace, Marciela (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Webby, Richard; malik; Ghazi Kayali; Yoshi Kawaoka; R.A.M. Fouchier;

4 ; Richard Rothman; Pekosz, Andrew S.; Schultz-Cherry, Stacey;
david Orenstein, Walter; Lowen, Anice; Baric, Ralph; "Periman, Stanley"; zhu

huachen; Aul ; cen AID

Cc: Post, Diane (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Embry, Alan (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Lampley, Rebecca (NIH/VRC) [F]; Stemmy, Erik
(NIH/NIAID) [E]

Subject: RE: Wuhan - scheduling weekly investigator calls

Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 3:38:11 PM

Thanks Marciela — | can definitely do Wednesdays at 9am, but Mondays clash with other standing
meetings.

Cheers,

Peter

Peter Daszak

President

EcoHealth Alliance

460 West 340 Street — 17" Floor
New York, NY 10001

Tel IO
Website: www.ecohealthalliance.org

Twitter: @PeterDaszak

EcoHealth Alliance leads cutting-edge research into the critical connections between human and
wildlife health and delicate ecosystems. With this science we develop solutions that prevent

pandemics and promote conservation.

From: Degrace, Marciela (NIH/NIAID) [E] [mailtol ) ©

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:33 AM

To: Webby, Richard; malik; Ghazi Kayali; Yoshi Kawaoka; R.A.M. Fouchier;
; Richard Rothman; Pekosz, Andrew S.; Schultz-Cherry, Stacey;
Orenstein, Walter; Lowen, Anice; Baric, Ralph; 'Perlman, Stanley';
Peter Daszak; zhu huachen; Aubree Gordon;
Cc: Post, Diane (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Embry, Alan (NIH/NIAID) [E]; Lampley, Rebecca (NIH/VRC) [F];
Stemmy, Erik (NIH/NIAID) [E]

Subject: Wuhan - scheduling weekly investigator calls

Importance: High

Hi everyone,

Given the escalating rate of infections with the new coronavirus, we would like to plan a weekly
meeting with investigators working on coronaviruses. Our hopes is that we can all share information
we have regarding research and sample progress on the virus, and we at NIAID can share any
information and resource updates with all of you.

| know everyone’s schedules are quite busy at this point. Given the time zones everyone works in we

are thinking Tuesdays at 9am or Wednesdays at 9am. Please let me know by Friday if you have any
strong preference, and we will get an invitation and call in sent out for next week.

Thank you!
Marciela and Erik




